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Sir Arthur W.Uurrie .G.C.M.G. ,K.C.i). , 
McGill University,
Montreal. Que.

Dear Sir Arthur: -

Please accept my thanks for 
your cordial letter of November 28th.,in which 
you acknowledge the receipt of a copy of "The 
Hamilton Manufacturer."

Your good wishes were most 
sincerely appreciated,and coming from yourself, 
as principal of McGill,add another thread to the 
already unbreakable bond of attachment and 
affection which exists between the old college 
and myself as a graduate.

My father joins me in our
sincere best wishes.

Sincerely yours,


